
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We hope you all had a happy and enjoyable 
Christmas holiday and New Year! This term’s focus 
is Fire Fire, which is all about The Great fire of 
London. 
 
During the first half term, we will be focusing on 
our KS1 production. We are so excited to share this 
experience with you! Thank you in advance for help 
with costumes, line learning and song learning. 
 
We are now working very hard to earn our cursive 
licenses! To earn this, the children must join the 
majority of their letters, size them correctly and 
place them on the line. Many children will still be 
writing in pre-cursive. We aim to be able to write in 
cursive by the end of Year 2. 
 
In Maths, we will be focusing on Multiplication and 
division. Please try and complete as many sessions 
as frequently as possible on Times table Rockstars.   
Please focus on x 2,x 5 and x 10. 
 
PE is every Friday (indoor) and Thursday 
(Outdoor). Please ensure your child has their PE kit 
available everyday as sometimes our slot can be 
changed. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Many Thanks, 
Miss O’Dea 
 

Key dates will be placed on the conservatory 
window once confirmed. 

Character Virtues for the Spring 
Term: 

- January – Wonder 
- February – Dignity 
- March – Resilience  

Key dates: 
KS1 Production: 

• Tuesday 6th February (day) 

• Wednesday 7th February (evening) 
Workshops and trips:  

• Great Fire of London Workshop:  Friday 19th January 2023  

• Wetlands center (TBC/ Spring 2)  

 

Year 2 Spring Term 2024 

Spellings 
We now do Little Wandle 
spellings daily in class.  


